JOCELYN TOWNSHIP RECYCLING DEPOT
HWY 17 TRADING POST
NEW RECYCLING BINS HAVE ARRIVED!

Recycling plastics, aluminum and paper is getting easier!  Recycling can be separated into two groups:  Plastics and metal; and paper products. 

The new green bins are labelled for mixed recycling which take plastic numbers 1 through 7 as well as aluminum, tin or steel cans.  OCC (old corrugated cardboard) bins accept almost all paper products including magazines, boxboard and fine paper.  

1 – 7 Plastics and Metal			Old Corrugated Cardboard 
Margarine/yogurt containers		Boxboard, cereal boxes 
Shampoo, salad dressing bottles 		Newspapers, flyers, phone books 
Soup cans, pop cans, clean foil 		Magazines and fine paper 

Please put your mixed recycling items into plastic bags. 

PLEASE HELP MAKE RECYCLING EFFECTIVE:

DO NOT INCLUDE household batteries, electronics or any type of hazardous waste.  These items can be taken to your landfill or waste disposal site for proper recycling.

COLLECT plastics and metal into clear or blue plastic bags.

RINSE or clean containers so they are free of food product to avoid contamination.

Questions about the recycling depot at the turnoff may be directed to The Township of Jocelyn at 705-246-2025 or admin@jocelyn.ca 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Household Batteries (AA, AAA, 9 volts, cell phone batteries, camera and lithium) and Electronics such as televisions, computers, monitors, receivers, CD or DVD players and cell phones can be recycled and should NEVER go into the landfill.  These can dropped off in the Electronic bins at the Landfill site

We have free access to the Household Hazardous Waste depot in Sault Ste. Marie!  Please take advantage of this free opportunity to dispose of paint and paint products, automotive fluid or oil, cleaning products, fertilizer, pesticide, glues or adhesives, lighter fluid, thermometers and thermostats, nail polish, oven cleaner, bleach or grease of any kind.  For a full list of acceptable hazardous waste please visit https://saultstemarie.ca and look for Hazardous Waste.  Site is open April through October. 

Unused medication or vitamins should be returned to your pharmacy for proper disposal.  Please do not dispose of them in the landfill. 


